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Check Our Recent Interview  
Debi Vinnedge, Children of 
God for Life-unethical 
vaccines/Planned Parenthod 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 

U.S. District Judge Lawrence 
Stengel says the "ability of 
minor parties to organize 
and voice their views has 
been decimated" by portions 
of the state's election code. 

Someone removed Erik 
Arneson's desk phone at the 
Office of Open Records. 
Later, he was told by 
PennDOT human resources 
he was not being processed 
or getting a computer.  A day 
after a Commonwealth Court 
majority opinion said he 
could go back to work as 
executive director of OOR, 
he found himself working out 
of the Senate. His lawyers, in 
a court filing, called it 
“obvious interference” by 
Gov. Tom  Wolf. 

Katie McGinty stepped down 
as Gov. Wolf’s chief of staff 
amidst rumors of a potential 
bid for US Senate. She is 
being replaced by Mary 
Isenhour, a board member of 
Planned Parenthood and  the 
homosexual group Equality 
PA. 

Speaker of the House Mike 
Turzai and Senate Pro-Tem 
Joe Scarnati have asked AG 
Kathleen Kane to investigate 
Planned Parenthood. 

By a vote of 49-0, the Senate 
passed a bill that would 
postpone using the Keystone 
Exams as a graduation 
requirement until 2019. 

News from National Scene 

Senator Mike Lee and Rep. 
Raul Labrador have 
introduced the First 
Amendment Defense Act (S. 
1598, H.R. 2802) to 
safeguard "individuals and 
institutions who promote 
traditional marriage from 
government retaliation." 

Since the US Supreme Court 
ruling on marriage, a new 
Rasmussen Reports national 
survey finds that 33% of 
Likely U.S. Voters now 
believe that states should 
have the right to ignore 

federal court rulings if their 
elected officials agree with 
them. That's up nine points 
from a February survey. 

Liberty Counsel is poised to 
file a lawsuit after the City of 
Somerset, KY, has arbitrarily 
mis-categorized a cross 
monument as a "sign" and 
denied Cross Ministries 
request for a building permit 
to erect the monument on 
private property next to U.S. 
Highway 27.  

The 29-foot Mt. Soledad 
cross that overlooks the 
Pacific Ocean has been 
purchased from the DOD by 
the Mt. Soledad Memorial 
Association, the veterans 
group that maintains the 
memorial. This ends a 25 
year legal battle by an atheist 
to get the cross removed. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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